
 

 

Covid-19 update: Wednesday 15th July 2020  

 

Dear all, 

There seems to be a great deal of confusion circulating amongst the boating community 

regarding the possibility of visiting Braye Harbour or any of the bays surrounding Alderney.  

To clarify: 

 The Bailiwick islands of Guernsey, Alderney and Sark are at this time still closed to 

vessels from outside of our local jurisdiction. 

 

 Free travel between the islands is currently only possible for vessels and crews whom 

are ordinarily resident within the islands.  

 

 A 14 day isolation period is still in place for anyone granted permission to come to 

the island. Those who come ashore without permission are breaking the law and 

subject to severe financial penalties.   

 

We would greatly appreciate your assistance in passing on this information throughout the 

boating community in an attempt to reduce the risk to our vulnerable island community. We 

would also like to save potential visitors a wasted journey, when they will be unable to 

experience the islands and all they have to offer. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Alderney once the pandemic is finally at an end.  

 

Best regards 

 

Adam Rose 

 
Adam Rose 
Assistant Harbour Master 
Alderney Harbour Authority 
 



    

 


